
Good	afternoon,

According	to	our	Chief	of	Police	we	don’t	employ	facial	technology	nor	have	we	responded	to	any	facial	technology	companies	marketing	emails.	

Should	you	have	any	additional	questions,	please	do	not	hesitate	to	contact	our	office.

Mary	F.	Watson
Monson	Town	Clerk

This	e-mail	is	subject	to	the	Massachusetts	public	records	law	as	set	forth	in	M.G.L.	Chapter	66.		Any	confidential	information	herein	is	prescribed	by	the	exceptions	set	forth	in	the	law.

-----Original	Message-----
From:	cmsmailer@civicplus.com		
Sent:	Tuesday,	April	7,	2020	1:01	PM
To:	townclerk	
Subject:	[Town	of	Monson	MA]	ACLU	Public	Records	Request	(Sent	by	Emiliano	Falcon,	efalcon@aclum.org)

Hello	Town	Clerk,

Emiliano	Falcon	(efalcon@aclum.org)	has	sent	you	a	message	via	your	contact	form	(https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.monson-
ma.gov%2fuser%2f22%2fcontact&c=E,1,uK59csX5wm5UsMWwQXQt8sK56VF4MABH_tPkhie1FVQ6gzA7bIiCYcJfMQCtQpYjZ7dJynvHO1bo8adf31RgZpkfiMN6mcNBAHwx8YnoaQ9Y&typo=1)
at	Town	of	Monson	MA.

If	you	don't	want	to	receive	such	e-mails,	you	can	change	your	settings	at	https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.monson-
ma.gov%2fuser%2f22%2fedit.&c=E,1,4K4zx5ck9bS-YdUSdsabce3h7EBKd93Ve2Owo-FET_KdP-
2Uv3AFs3p8955yqW6NU5nCHZk3n0bJ4lwnUSQxZhns4dwcrziMe8SHP_ikUYlZ&typo=1

Message:

Good	afternoon,

Please	see	attached.

best,

Emiliano

From townclerk	<townclerk@monson-ma.gov>
Subject RE:	[Town	of	Monson	MA]	ACLU	Public	Records	Request	(Sent	by	Emiliano	Falcon,	efalcon@aclum.org)

To "efalcon@aclum.org"	<efalcon@aclum.org>
Date Wed,	8	Apr	2020	19:19:47	+0000


